Stewartstown Ralroad Compcmg

Stewartstown, Pennsylvania 17363

August 4, 2024

ROAD CLOSING NOTICE OF WINDY HILL RD. AT THE INTERSECTION OF DEER
CREEK RD.

Please be advised that STEWARTSTOWN RAILROAD CO. will be repaving
the existing railroad track crossing of WINDY HILL ROAD STARTING ON
AUGUST 20, 2024, AND WILL TAKE 2 FULL DAYS TO COMPLPETE.

The Railroad Company is providing this notice to inform residents to
plan alternate travel routes prior to the road closing.

If anyone has any questions, please call:
John C. Nolan 215-317-8875.

Thank you!



